The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeport
Invitation for Bid (IFB)
Moving and Storage Services
Solicitation Number:  131-AM-19-S

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeport d/b/a Park City Communities (PCC) seeks proposal for moving & storage services from licensed and bonded moving/storage companies. A complete set of IFB documents will be available on July 29, 2019. To obtain a copy of the solicitation you must send your request to bids@parkcitycommunities.org, please reference solicitation number and title on the subject line. A pre-bid conference will be held at 733 South Ave, Bridgeport, CT 06604 on August 14, 2019, @ 1:30 p.m. Although attendance is not mandatory, submitting a bid for the project without attending conference is not in the best interest of the Offeror.  Additional questions should be emailed only to bids@parkcitycommunities.org  no later than August 21, 2019 @ 3:00 p.m. Answers to all the questions will be posted on PCC’s Website: www.parkcitycommunities.org. Proposal shall be mailed of hand delivered by August 29, 2019 @ 11:00 AM to Ms. Caroline Sanchez, Director of Procurement, 150 Highland Ave, Bridgeport, CT 06604. Late Proposals will not be accepted.

